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March 27, 2020 

 

AN IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES, 

VILLAGE OF INNSBROOK ON COVID-19 

 

A resident of the Village who attended Harmonie Church has tested positive for COVID-19.  If 

you attended Harmonie Church March 1, 8 and/or 15 and are feeling ill we recommend that you 

contact the Warren County Health Department at 636-456-7474, identify yourself and ask for 

help.  They can determine whether you need to be tested. 

 

There appears to be two (2) more residents of Warren County, not within the Village, who have 

tested positive for the virus.  The Board of Trustees of the Village of Innsbrook views this 

situation as very serious, and we urge you to also view the situation as serious. 

 

Please go to www.villageofinnsbrook.org and click on “COVID-19” where our Village 

Administrator/Clerk, Carla Ayala has organized a wealth of pertinent information for you to 

digest.  Pay particular attention to the Warren County Commission Order No. 06-2020 dated 

March 18. This is Warren County law and it was enacted for your welfare and protection.  If you 

see anyone violating this Order we urge you to immediately report the violation to the Warren 

County Sheriff’s Office for enforcement at 636-456-7088.  This is our community and if others 

choose to not follow the law in this serious situation it is up to all of us to take this action for our 

own protection and welfare. Also, please read at our website under “COVID-19" the Warren 

County Health Department press release dated March 26, 2020. 

 

The Village of Innsbrook Board of Trustees strongly urge that as much as is possible we all 

voluntarily practice the concept of “stay at home”.  To deal with concern over contracting the 

virus from touching mail or packages delivered it is recommended that you discard the envelopes 

and package containers and then thoroughly wash your hands.  Though it is rare to contract the 

virus in this manner, these simple precautions should be followed. 

 

Be safe and stay well, 

Your Board of Trustees 

 

http://www.villageofinnsbrook.org/

